Dr. Opel To Speak At Club Meeting

The Suburban Garden Club of
Cheshire will ‘be holding their
monthly meeting on Wednesday,

Oct. 15. This month’s speaker
will be Dr. Matthew Opel,
president of the Connecti- 4
cut Cactus and Succulent
Society and Horticulturist
at UConn’s Ecology and
Evolutionary Biology Green-
house.

Dr..Opel will be presenting a
program on cacti and succulents
that can be grown on windowsills
and will introduce attendees to a
wide variety of desert plants that

will thrive indoors in New Eng-
land.

There is a suggested donation
f a $5 for non-members. Re-
freshments begin at 7 p.m.
and the program begins
at 7:30 p.m. The designs
#¥ will be given out as door
~ prizes during the program.

All meetings are held at the

Cheshire Senior Center; 240 Ma-
ple Ave. New members are wel-
come to join at anytime.

Contact Membership Chairper-
son Mary Sullivan with any ques-
tions at (203) 881-1620:-_ -+ -
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